
Mid-State Special
Education is excited
to share that a new
book study is
coming soon!

Who: Bobbi Fisher

What: Hacking School Discipline book study

Where: 5 virtual meetings after school that will be 15 minutes long
each. In addition to the meetings, 4 assignments will be given
throughout the book study.
When: October 4, 12, 18, 25, and November 1 from 3:30-3:45 pm
via zoom.
Why: Earn 10 Professional Development Hours, learn about
restorative justice in the school setting, and contribute to your annual
8 hour training requirement regarding TO, ITO, and PR.
How: Visit http://www.midstatespec.org/professional-development/
and register for the book study. Participants will receive a follow-up
email regarding training specifics.

http://www.midstatespec.org/professional-development/

